The performance by Canadian firms in the
international field is exemplified by the amount of new
trade that Minister Regan announced during his speech.

"I am proud to point out that the $27 million represented
by the sale of two de Havilland Canada Dash-7s to Pelita
Air Services", Mr. Regan said, "is but one element of
some $150 million of new business formalized during this
brief visit to Indonesia". The luncheon announcement was
attended by de Havilland Senior Vice-President Douglas B.
Annan.

The remainder of the Minister's day was spent
in informal contacts with Canadian and Indonesian officials.
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